
MEMORANDUM 

 

May 12, 2017 

 

BY FEDERAL EXPRESS MAIL 

 

To:  Megan Desnoyers, Supervisory Archivist, JFK Library 

 

cc:  Stephanie Fawcett, Senior Archivist, JFK Library 

 

From:  Irene Marr, ARRB 

 

Subject: Transfer of RFK Documents 

 

 

Enclosed are copies of the 2 AR’s from the Robert F. Kennedy papers.  CIA and, where appropriate, 

NSC have no objections to the release of these documents.  Please advise me of the decision made 

by the RFK Screening Committee regarding the release of these records. 

 

Once again, thank you for your assistance. 

 

Enclosures 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


